
Sunday, January 5 
Worship Service….…………………….……...………………….8:30 & 11:00 am 
Sunday School…………………………………………...…….……...…..9:45 a.m. 
 
Wednesday, January 8 
Harmony Youth Group……………….. …………….…………………….6:00p.m. 
JAM………………………………………………………………………….6:30 p.m. 
Prayer Gathering…………………………………………………………...6:30p.m. 
Where Moms Connect………………………………...…………………..6:30 p.m. 
 
Thursday, January 9 
Worship Rehearsal………………………………………………………..6:30 p.m. 
 
Sunday,January 10 
Worship Service………………………………...……………….8:30 & 11:00 a.m. 
2 Week Series: Generosity—  “Stupid Giving” - 2 Corinthians 8:1-9 
Sunday School…………………………………...………...………………….9:45 a.m. 
 

*You may present flowers by signing up on the bulletin board in the main 

hall. 

 

 

This Week at Prince Street Church 

Last week at Prince Street Church 

Christmas Eve Attendance:  195 

Morning Worship: 107 

Tithes & Offerings: $9868.72 

Offering Needed per Week $8235.00 

.Commission Chair Contact Information 
 
Finance........................................................... finance@princestreetchurch.com 
Missions ...................................................... missions@princestreetchurch.com 
PRC ...................................................................... prc@princestreetchurch.com 
Property ........................................................ property@princestreetchurch.com 
Worship……………….…..………..…………..worship@princestreetchurch.com  
Discipleship ............................................. discipleship@princestreetchurch.com 
Congregational Care ..................................cong.care@princestreetchurch.com 

                        January 5, 2025 

 

Church Office 

17 N. Penn St. 

Shippensburg, PA  17257 

717-532-8404 

 

Office Hours 

Monday-Thursday: 9a-3p 

Fri: Closed 

 

 

 

On the Web 

 

Senior Pastor - John Shadle 

pastorjohn@princestreetchurch.com 

 

Pastor of Student Ministries - Michael Gleason 

pastormichael@princestreetchurch.com 

 

Media Arts Coordinator - Ryan Thomas 

ryan.thomas@princestreetchurch.com 

 

Children’s Ministry Coordinator - Cherie Finkey 

cherie.finkey@princestreetchurch.com 

 

Ministry Assistant - Michelle Weaver 

office@princestreetchurch.com PSCUBIC 

 



 
 
 

Sermon Information 
Today Pastor Ron Cook will be shar-

ing “A New Beginning—The Gate is 
Open.” His text is Hebrews1:1-3. 

  
Tithes and Offerings 

Tithes and offerings may be given in 
the following ways: secure box in the 
back of the sanctuary, online, or 
through the mail. Checks can be 
mailed to: 
         Prince Street Church 
         17 N. Penn Street 
         Shippensburg, PA 17257 

 
 

Activities for Children 
There are some activities for children 
available at the Connection Center if 

needed. 
 

 2025 Bible Reading Plan 
Next year you have the choice to 
participate in two different Bible 

reading plans.  The first is a two year 
plan to read through the entire Old 
Testament.  The second is a one 

year plan to read through the book of 
Psalms.  There are copies of each at 

the Connection Center.  
 

Next Sunday 
We will be observing the ordinance 

of holy communion next week.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Our Daily Bread - Large Print 

The large print version of Our Daily 
Bread, Jan.-Mar. issue, is now   

available for anyone who may be 
interested, and can be found in the 

back of the sanctuary.  
 

 
 

 
“Hands for Christ” And “Love 

Packages” 

The Willing Workers Sunday School 
Class has been collecting Sunday 
School literature, Christian books, 
tapes, Bibles, etc. We would like to 
thank you for your participation. We 
have been receiving lots of donated 

items which are being shipped to 
“Hands for Christ” in VA and “Love 
Packages” in IL. We would like to 
ask our PSC family to continue    

donating the above materials. There 
is a plastic tote located under the 

table in the back of the sanctuary (by 
the windows) for your donations. 

 
 Wednesday Night Activities 

The normal schedule of Wednesday 
night activities will resume on      

January 8.   
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Christ Among Neighbors 
The November/December       

Newsletter from Christ Among 
Neighbors is available on the table 

close to the offering box.  This   
agency assists individuals in our 
community. They are looking for   

volunteers. Pick up a newsletter to 
find out more information about the 
help they provide and to see if you 

would like to volunteer. 

Insider January 5, 2025 
Nourishing Hands 

 Nourishing Hands Ministry provides 
meals for a short period of time to 
those recovering from surgery or   

illness, or anyone who needs help in 
this way.  If you or someone you 

know would benefit from this ministry, 
OR if you are willing to volunteer by 

providing meals, please contact 
Michelle Weaver at (717)262-5315 or 

circle “N” on your connection card. 
 

Blanket Ministry 
Did you know that our congregation 
has a blanket ministry?  Thanks to 

our Fruitful Friendly Fellowship mem-
bers each blanket has been hand-

made and donated. When received, 
the blankets have a tag attached to 
them and then those at the prayer 

gathering will pray over them asking 
God to bless the person who will 

eventually receive the blanket.  Blan-
kets are available on the shelf by the 

chapel bathrooms, and may be 
picked up and distributed to anyone 
who has a need.  The need may be 
going through surgery, a loss, or any 
hard time where God’s love and hand 
would be a comfort.  When you pick 
up a blanket, please take a minute to 

fill out the information on the clip-
board beside the shelf.  Thank you! 
 
 

 
Prayer Corner 

 
Prayer Focus: Pray for God’s    
wisdom and guidance throughout 
the new year. 
 
Church of the Week: Christ United 
Methodist 
 
Prince Street’s Ministry Focus:  
Administrative Board  
 
Monthly Missions Focus:  
Hound’s Packs 
 

 
 

Prayer Requests and Praises 
Prayer requests and praises may be 
shared weekly via Connection Card 
or by contacting the church office. 
Our Prayer Warrior Team will      
receive these requests/praises and 
pray over them during the week. If 
you would like your request/praise 
to be on this coming week’s list, 
please have it in to the office no  
later than 9:00am on Monday. The 
prayer list is sent out first thing  
Monday morning. Please note,    
unless determined to be an         
urgent situation, requests and   
praises received mid-week will be 
placed on the following week’s lists 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Do you feel called to be a prayer 
warrior? If so, you can sign up to 
receive our weekly prayer list by 
contacting the church office or filling 
out a Prayer Warrior card located in 
the back of the Sanctuary, then 
placing it in the offering box.  


